
 
From: Matt Peterson [mailto:matt@swonders.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 10:03 AM 
To: Sen.Breske 
Cc: Sen.Risser; Jim Doyle; Rep.Black 
Subject: ATVs on State Trails 

Sen. Breske - 
  
I am writing to support the current policy of allowing ATV on state trails only during snowmobile season 
and oppose year-round use. 
  
Our trails currently serve a broad range users spanning many ages and activities. 
  
ATVs, dirt bikes, and other off-road motor vehicles will limit this broad use, inhibiting other users with 
noise and speed.  Such use will also degrade the natural environment of the trails and the lands 
surrounding them. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Matt Peterson 
Madison, WI 
 


